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Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) 

                                              Announces Leadership Appointment 
 
 
Washington, DC—Today, Acting Chairman Bruce Hamilton announced the appointment 
of Chris Roscetti to the position of DNFSB Technical Director, effective June 23, 2018.   
Mr. Roscetti’s prior executive experience at the Board includes service as the Associate 
Technical Director for Nuclear Programs and Analysis and Deputy General Manager.   
 
Prior to his work at the Board, Mr. Roscetti served as a submarine officer in the U.S. 
Navy.  Mr. Roscetti also holds a B.S in Systems Engineering from the United States 
Naval Academy, an M.E. in Reliability Engineering from the A. James Clark School of 
Engineering at the University of Maryland, and an M.B.A from the Robert H. Smith 
School of Business at the University of Maryland. 
 


